
2024 Donation Receipts 

Receipts for donations received in 2024 were generated on January 27 and sent either by email (from 
Hillsdale Baptist Church <donotreply-ereceipts@sunergo.net>), or by Canada Post.  
 
If you haven’t received your receipt yet, there are two things to check: 

• Your “Junk” email folder 
• The “Downloads” folder on your phone or other device 

 
If you are unable to find your receipt, send an email to: receipts@hillsdaleregina.ca. 
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